
Dunkin’ Donuts Customers’ Scholarship 
 

 

 

Early in 2011, Mr. Emanuel Sardinha, owner of seven Dunkin’ Donuts stores in 

Westfield, graciously offered to allow Citizens’ Scholarship Foundation of Westfield to 

place donation boxes at all seven locations during the entire month of March 2011. He 

immediately named the scholarship in honor of his loyal customers who generously 

donated to this scholarship. We are very grateful to Mr. Sardinha and the kind customers 

of Dunkin’ Donuts who made this scholarship possible.  
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